New Hanover’s Initiation of PQCNC’s Human Milk:  Well Baby Track Project

A team meeting was held to work on ways to ensure that a baby was identified from each shift and that the ongoing data collection occurs.  Here’s what we came up with:
We decided to brand our project with a color- bright golden (for nature’s gold-colostrum!)  
We placed a notebook with a bright yellow cover on the L&D coordinator’s desk.  It contains project information and directions along with a ready supply of forms.  ** We’re asking the shift coordinator to make sure a baby is selected- to add accountability.

When the baby of the shift is identified, a bright yellow “Golden Ticket” sticker and a bright yellow project form are placed on the mother’s chart.  For the sticker, we use the colored Avery Denison mailing labels

The L&D nurse records “real time” data and reports off to the Mother Baby nurse.  The golden form and sticker are transferred to Mother Baby for continued “real time” documentation.  
Completed forms are placed in a golden colored box by the Mother Baby Unit Clerks desk- the last person to handle the chart before medical records.
We have been keeping a log of the selected baby’s patient stickers and are checking the name off once the form is returned.
